
To the residents of the Lake Adirondack Tax District, Please find below a summary of the 12/21/20 meeting. Three 
residents applied for the two openings on the Weed Committee. All three have excellent qualifications and interest, 
which is very exciting for our lake and neighborhood. Supervisor Wells will be in contact with them and an official 
announcement will be made at the January 4th Town Board Organizational meeting. We will then have a January 
Zoom committee meeting to welcome the new members and make organizational decisions as well as discussing bog 
relocation and carp reduction. Dam repairs are scheduled for the spring and details from Chazen and the DEC have 
not been finalized. 
 


